
Date changed for softball doubleheader at Misericordia
4/15/10

ALFRED, NY -- The softball team's doubleheader at Misericordia College, originally set for May 4, has been
rescheduled.The non-conference games at Misericordia (located in Dallas, PA), will now be played on Sunday, May 2,
beginning at 1 p.m.Alfred (16-4, 5-1 Empire 8) is in action this afternoon at 3 p.m. for a non-league doubleheader
against visiting Keuka College, at Hornell High School.


